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Office of the Attorney General 

October 10, 2017 
Wayne W. Williams, Secretary of State 
Office of the Secretary of State 
1700 Broadway 
Denver, CO  80290 
 
RE: Tracking Number 2017-00489 
 Revision to Public Utilities Commission Rules Regulating 

Telecommunications Services and Providers of Telecommunications Services 
 Rule 2103(c), 4 CCR 723-2  
 
Dear Mr. Williams: 
 
I have reviewed the correction to the accompanying Rule 2103(c) and determined 
that the matter being corrected is a nonsubstantive error and that the correction is 
necessary to insure that the published rule and corresponding opinion conform to 
the adopted rule, pursuant to section 24-4-103(11)(d)(II), C.R.S. (2017) 
 
The correction addresses an editing error in the rule, adopted July 3, 2017, 
submitted under Tracking Number 2016-00322.  The correction should replace (VII) 
with (VIII) and (XV) with (XVI), to read: 
 
 (c)  If an applicant is requesting a LOR for switched access services, its 
application shall include the information required by subparagraphs (a)(I)-(VIII) 
and (XIII)-(XVI). 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.   
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Sincerely, 
 
FOR THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 
 
/s/ Jessica L. Lowrey 
JESSICA L. LOWREY 
Assistant Attorney General 
State Services Section 
720.508.6167 
Jessica.lowrey@coag.gov   

 


